
 
Director’s Monthly Report 

September 1 to September 22 
 
 

Following are highlights for the period of September 1 to September 22, 2017  

Tuesday, September 5th  

• Had the pleasure of visiting Holy Trinity Elementary School and D’Arcy 
McGee to welcome students on the First Day of School 

 
Friday, September 8th 
 

• Attended and delivered greetings at the Teaching and Learning 
Collaborative Faith Day at St. Bonaventure Parish Hall  

Wednesday, September 13th  

• Along with the Vice Chair and local Trustee, attended the blessing and 
breaking ground ceremony for Bishop MacDonnell  
 

• Along with the Chair delivered greetings at the 2017 System School Parent 
Engagement Event at the CEC  

Thursday, September 14th  

• Welcomed new staff to the CEC community at the annual Heart of Welcome 
Mass in the Atrium  

Friday, September 15th  

• Along with the Associate Director and local Trustee, attended the Best 
Buddies event at Father Redmond Secondary and celebrated the basketball 
accomplishments of our wonderful Special Needs students and their Buddies 
along with Anthony Kennedy Shriver, Founder of Best Buddies 
International  

Tuesday, September 19th 

• Along with the Vice Chair and OCSTA Trustee representatives attended the 
OCSTA Regional Meeting, hosted by the TCDSB at the CEC 


